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Joint Press Statement by the United Nations Mission in Sudan
(UNMIS) and the African Union Mission in Sudan (AMIS) on the
Sixth Meeting of the Tripartite Mechanism

Khartoum, 21 February 2007: The Sixth meeting of the Tripartite Mechanism, which is
made up of representatives of AMIS, UNMIS, and the Government of Sudan (GoS), was
held today at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Sudan.

The meeting was informed that some of the United Nations civilian staff provided for in
the UN Light Support Package to AMIS have been recruited and are presently in
Khartoum. They will be deployed shortly to support AMIS, both in Khartoum and in Al
Fasher. The list of the staff concerned will be officially notified to the Government in due
course.

The Tripartite Mechanism will hold its 7™ meeting on 7 March 2007 at AMIS
Headquarter in Khartoum.

For Further information, please contact:

Mr. Noureddine Mezni, AMIS Spokesman. Tel: (+249)183-582207/9
Cell :(+249) 912174276 ; Email : n_mezni@hotmail.com , n_mezni@yahoo.fr

Ms. Radhia Achouri, Spokesperson, UNMIS .Tel: (+249) 912 392 270; (+249) 187 086 029; e-
mail: Achouri@un.org




